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FOR THOSE WHO LIVE IN ESSEX AND WOULD LIKE TO VOLUNTEER TO WORK WITH ESSEX 

POLICE TO REDUCE CRIME PLEASE SEND YOUR FULL DETAILS AND EMAIL ADDRESS TO 

active.citizen@essex.police.uk 

 

ESSEX POLICE TWITTER  
THEFT OF MOTOR VEHICLE 

 

Have you seen this DAF Truck  registration AX1 
5ULN which was stolen in HATFIELD PEVEREL on 
18th August between 09:30hrs and 11:30hrs. 
 If you have seen the vehicle please  go to 
essex.police.uk/digital101 quoting reference 
42/171506/21. 
BRAINTREE POLICE TWITTER 
We saw this Volvo driving along the pavement. The 
driver does not have insurance for it & also does 
not have a driving licence. Vehicle seized & driver 
reported. Something in this photo might give you a 
clue what this car was in its former life . 
 

 
 

 
 
 

THEFT FROM MOTOR VEHICLE 
SILVER END Broadway 
Between July 31st 00:00hrs & August 2nd 20:05hrs. 
Suspect unknown stole rear number plate from a 
grey Mondeo. 
 
 

BURGLARY OF BUSINESS PREMISES 
LISTON J Buidling ,Stafford Park 
Between July 29th 00:00hrs and August 5th 14:13hrs. 
Suspect unknown gained access to premises by 
damaging the side door by pulling the lock fitting 
off and goods were stolen , 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CYBERHOOD WATCH 

 

National Neighbourhood Watch has been launching 
Cyberhood Watch. Please see attached with  this 
newsletter the leaflet promoting Cyberhood Watch 
which I know you will find useful to distribute to all 
your members. If you would like the above window 
sticker ,which faces you in your home or car - it will 
act as a reminder to take care when on the internet,  
please send me your name and address and they 
will be posted to you.  Cyber crime needs to be 
brought to everyone’s attention more than ever  and 
you could consider how to keep safe on the internet 
on your Ipad, Laptop,  computer or smart phone 
also you can  help others to do the same.   
 You may like to know that this week The Eastern 
Cyber Resilience Centre has a new board member 
who is Roger Hirst, our Essex Police Fire & Crime 
Commissioner who advises that : “Cybercrime is 
often perceived as a victimless crime, but it is 
absolutely not. I’m pleased to be joining the ECRC 
Board and playing my part in helping to make 
cyberspace a safer place for all.”. 
 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR Three more people have  been 
added to the distribution  list this week… 
.This newsletter is distributed to:-  Acton, Alphamstone, 
Ashen, Belchamp St. Paul, Belchamp Otten, Belchamp Walter, 
Bocking, Borley, Bradwell , Braintree Town areas, Bulmer, 
Bures, Burtons Green, Castle Hedingham, Chelmsford , Clare, 
Coggeshall, Colchester, Colne Engaine, Cornish Hall End, 
Cressing, Earls Colne, Fairstead , Feering, Finchingfield, 
Foxearth, Gestingthorpe, Gosfield, Great Bardfield , Great 
Henny, Great Maplestead, Great Notley,  Great Yeldham, Great 
Waldingfield, Greenstead Green, Halstead, Hatfield Peverel , 
Haverhill, Kelvedon, Lamarsh, Lttle Baddow, Liston, Little 
Henny, Little Yeldham, Little Maplestead, Long Melford, 
Middleton, Ovington, Panfield, Pattiswick, Pebmarsh, Pentlow, 
Radwinter, Rayne, Rivenhall, Shalford, Sible Hedingham, 
Silver End, Stambourne, Stisted, Stoke by Clare,  Sturmer, 
Sudbury, Terling,  Tilbury Juxta Clare, Toppesfield, Twinstead,  
Wethersfield, White Ash Green, White Colne, Wickham St. 
Pauls, Witham. 
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